Minutes of Meeting

Pathway Committee
September 8, 2011

7:00 PM, Room 112, Town Hall'

013 AUG 27 AM 8: 09

The meeting was called to order at approximately 7:00 p.m. Present were Committee Members
Anne Staples, Kevin Cafferty, Sally Turner, Ken Cadman, Patrick Palzkill, David Magee and
Scott Raeside.

Bills

Chris Dilorio Reimbursement Registry of Deeds OOC Filing $77.00
Member Cafferty moved to approve the bill. The motion was approved 7-0.
Meeting with CPC to discuss proposal.

The Committee presented the approved pathway project and requested $300,000 from CPC
funds for construction of the pathway. A special town meeting is scheduled for 11/21/11. If
approved these funds would be available immediately.

Abutter notification issues with Con Com NOI: The abutters list that was created for the NOI
application was for the version of the pathway plan that crossed through the highway yard for its
full distance. When the pathway route was modified to cross the southern edge of the Osborn
Fields immediately prior to the application being filed with Conservation a new abutter to the
project was created. That abutter was not properly notified in error. The abutter was asked to
forward any concerns or information to Conservation in written form. If Conservation
determines the new information warrants a public hearing they may ask the Pathways Committee
to reopen the hearing or seek an amendment to the OOC. In lieu of this the abutter accepted an
offer to meet with Pathways Committee staff, Horsley Witten’s engineer and the Conservation
Agent to address any issues they may have as abutters.

Bid Documents: Plans are complete. Specs (front end and technical sections) are still being
worked on and may take up to a month.

Member Palzkill moved to adjourn the meeting at 8:30. The motion was approved 7-0.

I certify that the above minutes were reviewed and approved by the majority vote by the Pathways

Committee on August 26, 2015.
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